
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

VILLAGE OF BELLEVUE NOTICE 

OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT A PUBLIC HEARING will be held on August 28, 2019 at 

6:30 PM at the Bellevue Village Hall located at 3100 Eaton Road for the purpose 

of obtaining public comment on the following proposed governmental action: 

 

Consider the levy of special assessments under municipal police power pursuant 

to §66.0703 Wisconsin State Statutes.  Proposed assessments for the purposes of 

sewer and water infrastructure to be levied against all property fronting along both 

sides of South Huron Road (northerly from Willow Road approximately 1,550’ to the 

north property line of the Willow Glen Development) and Willow Road (easterly 

from South Huron Road approximately 1,300’ to the east property line of the Willow 

Glen Development). 
 

The special assessment report is available for review during normal business 
hours at the Bellevue Village Office located at 2828 Allouez Avenue. 

 
Signed and dated on August 9, 2019. 

 
 
 
 
 

Karen M. Simons  

Clerk/Treasurer 

Village of Bellevue 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Posted: August 9, 2019 
Published:  August 11, 2019 


